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This week Year 5 have had an exciting time with two activities out of the school grounds. On Monday they went to 
the Cooperative Academy and took part in a taster day to get some experience of what life is like at a high school, 
then on Wednesday they went on their class trip to Eureka, which was full of exciting, hands-on activities related to 
science. The behaviour on both occasions was excellent and the children thoroughly enjoyed them (see the website 
for pictures). 

Year 6 have been busy starting to learn their lines and making props for this year’s performance, which promises to 
be a good one. They have also been working hard on some excellent piece of writing from different genres. 

Just a reminder that next week there are the transition days to the Cooperative Academy on Wednesday and 
Thursday. Friday is a school INSET day so the children will not be in. 

Homework this week. 

Spellings  

(Y5) - Words from the core list. 

Maths 

Y5 – p21 of the maths book. 

Other Y6 

Science revision. 

Learning lines for the performance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
This week’s stars of the week are: 

Y5 – Kenzie for massively improving his 
handwriting and presentation. 

Y6 – Summayah for her fantastic  

writing. 

House points 

This week’s winners were Whitworth 

Well done. 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 22nd & 23rd June - Y6 Transition days at the Cooperative Academy  
 Wednesday 22nd June @ 9.30am - we are holding an e-safety training session for parents in the school hall. This will 

only last approx 1 hour and parents are welcome to come into school from 9am for refreshments.  
 Thursday 23rd June @ 9am - we are holding an information session for any parents who are interested in completing 

an adult learning course in Maths or English. These courses will be run at school from Sept. 
 Friday 24th June – Whole school INSET day, children not in school. 
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